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1 December 2020 
  
  
 
Ms Jessica Bellamy 
School of Medical Sciences 
Faculty of Medicine 
The University of New South Wales 
Sydney, NSW 2052 
  
  
Dear Ms Bellamy,  
  
On behalf of the Office of the Pro Vice-Chancellor (Education) I would like to thank you for 
your invaluable contribution to the Learning and Teaching Forum on Thursday, 19 November 2020.  
  
We appreciate the time you took out of your schedule to join us. Thank you for sharing your insights 
and expertise with our attendees in your presentation, Online movement instruction for skill 
acquisition: A peer evaluation approach. 52 UNSW staff and students attended your session. A 
short poll was conducted at the conclusion of your presentation, which produced these results: 
 

Question Strongly 
agree 

Agree Neither 
agree or 
disagree 

Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

I plan to try out something I learned 
with my students 

45% 27% 27% 0% 0% 

I learned something new to support 
good learning and teaching 

64% 36 0% 0% 0% 

 
 
We look forward to your continued involvement in learning and teaching at UNSW.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Professor Rorden Wilkinson 
Pro Vice-Chancellor, Education & Student Experience, UNSW 

 


